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October 10, 
19 3 3

Rt. Hon. ,*,I.,Fi»h r, F.R.S., M.P.,
Warden of New College,

0 x r o r u ,

y dear Warden,

I have not until this nouent been able to 
give you a definite answer as to whether :cGili Univereity 
could take part In the writing of the History of lurlianent, 

kindly suggest in your letter to me of the 80thaa you so 
of July last.

I have now talked the whole matter over with 
the Dean of the Faculty of Arts and Science and with the 
members of the McGill Department of History, and am 
sorry to have to say that McGill University, under pre­
sent conditions, is unable to be responsible either on 
the aide of research and scholarship or on the side of 
finance for the period 1832-1064, We apprécia te very 
greatly the honour done us by the promoters of this 
historical enterprise, and had things been different 
we should have willingly and gladly taken a part in 
the work, but for the following reason» it is quite 
out of the question that we should de soi

(a) Under our present financial difficulties 
it would seem quite impossible for McGill to provide any 
financial assistance in the compiling of a section of 
such a work,
a Disable two-volume work would be involved. The editorial 
preparation could not be done in Montreal, for the neces­
sary material le not available here. It could only be 
undertaken in London, involving considerable expense to 
the University and the time of one member of our Depart­
ment,
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